THE NATIONAL LOTTERY

South Croxton Parish Council have been awarded a grant of £10,000 toward replacement of the play equipment on the playing field.

It is anticipated that the work will commence in September this year, the new equipment is a modern version to replace the existing. 

A poster in the Village Hall shows the detail with a key to each item.

The Parish Council hope to add further improvements including extension of the path from the top of the field and a smaller football pitch with new goal posts when further funding is available.
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